COMMISSIONERS COURT OF BRAZORIA
COUNTY

ORDER NO. H.54. 8/13/2024

Renew RFP #20-17 Employee Health Benefits

Approval to renew “RFP #20-17 Employee Health Benefits” with Aetna Life Insurance Company of
Hartford, Connecticut, per the terms and conditions of the current contract which is set to expire on
September 30, 2024.

The monthly premiums, per employee, will increase effective October 1, 2024 per the attached
renewal proposal documents from Aetna Life Insurance for medical, dental and pharmacy coverage
per the attached renewal proposal documents submitted by the County’s Employee Benefit
Consultant, HUB International.

The renewal term shall be October 1, 2024 to September 30, 2025.
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